

Lake St. Martin First Nation School Box 2020 Gypsumville, Manitoba **R0C 1J0** 1-204-659-2600

Principal: Ronald François: 1-204-659-2057

Vice-Principal: Susan Ryle-Munroe

June 3, 2019

Five Star Charter Bus

Dear Bus Driver:

Thank you for the excellent hospitality and ensuring that we arrived safely to our destination and back home again. The seats were very comfortable as well as the atmosphere. The parents who were our chaperones enjoyed the comfort of the Five Star bus services.

We are very grateful you took the time out of your day to take us, without you the trip to Winnipeg for the Kindergarten students wouldn't have been possible.

We truly enjoyed our trip and once again thank you very much.

Yours truly,

On behalf of the parents & Kindergarten students, thank you:

Kindergarten Teacher

Kimberly Letander

Education Assistant – Kindergarten